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Newsletter registration

As a general rule, you will receive a summary of all «<eBanking — but secure!» news once a month. This
newsletter will be useful if there is no need for you to stay informed in real time, but would not like to miss
out on any important information on e-banking and security either.
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Fields marked with * are mandatory.

By submitting this form, you confirm your agreement to ourData Usage Conditions (https://www.ebas.ch/Data-usage-conditions) .
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